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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are pleased to be able to offer swimming lessons to class 4RM from Friday 28th January 
2022.  The venue for swimming will be the Duncan Edwards Leisure Centre in Dudley.    
 
Children will be transported to and from the swimming baths by coach. It would be 
appreciated if you could ensure that your child brings their swim kit into school on a Friday 
morning. 
 
Your child will need to bring the following: 

 A bag 

 Towel 

 One piece swimming costume/shorts/trunks 

 Swimming cap (your child will not be allowed to swim without one) 
 
Please note goggles may only be worn if needed for medical reasons. If your child needs to 
wear them, you will need to send in a note to the class teacher. 
 
We would request a voluntary donation of £3 per child per session. A payment form can be 
found on ParentMail from Wednesday 5th January 2022.  
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs R Keen 
Headteacher 
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